
I feel like the last few weeks have
flown by! Christmas parties, vacations
and a New year have all come and
gone! We are looking forward to
continuing our spiritual growth into
the new year, and having fun while
doing it! 
If you have received a paper copy of
this newsletter and not an electronic
one, send me your email address and
I’ll add you to the list. My info is in the
bottom left corner. I hope you all had
a blessed holiday!
~Jen

ROOTED
NEWSLETTER
January and February

Jen Barshinger
Youth Director
Friendship Community Church
(717)858-3225
jen@friendshipcommunity.org

From the Youth
Director’s DeskU p c o m i n g  E v e n t s

Ice Skating-January 17th
We will be leaving the church at 6:30 and traveling
to York Ice Arena by van (or licensed volunteer
vehicles if there are too many students). We will
return to the church by 9pm. This event costs $15.
You may bring extra money for the snack bar if
you’d like. PERMISSION SLIP NEEDED!

Roller Skating-February 21st

We will be leaving the church at 6:00 and traveling
to Magic Elm Skateland by van (or licensed
volunteer vehicles). We will return to the church at
9pm. This event costs $8. You may bring extra
money for the snack bar if you’d like. PERMISSION
SLIP NEEDED!

R   O   O   T   E   D

**Please see Mrs. Jen if Money is an issue. We don’t want
anyone to miss out!!


